A ARCADIS

Ms. Karel Detterman, P.G.

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Health Care Service Agency

Department of Environmental Health Local Oversight Program
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250

Alameda, California 94502

Subject:
Soil and Groundwater Investigation and

Updated SCM Report Extension Request
ARCO Service Station No. 0374

6407 Telegraph Avenue

Oakland, California 94609

Dear Ms. Detterman:

On behalf of BP West Coast Products, LLC (BP), Arcadis U.S., Inc. (Arcadis) is
submitting this extension request for the Soil and Groundwater Investigation and
Updated SCM Report for the Leaking Underground Storage Tank (LUST)
Cleanup Site Global ID T0600100106 associated with ARCO Station #0374 (the
Site), located at 6407 Telegraph Avenue in Oakland, California.

Between November 16, 2017 and March 16, 2018, Alameda County Department
of Environmental Health (ACDEH) and Arcadis have been discussing the scope
of work to be completed at the Site. Arcadis began implementing pre-field
activities in January 2018 and have submitted monitoring well installation permits
to Alameda County Public Works and traffic control plan to the City of Oakland to
obtain an Encroachment Permit to block a portion of Alcatraz Avenue to install
the monitoring well and conduct the utility survey. Arcadis received confirmation
that the monitoring well installation permits have been approved; however, are
still waiting to obtain approval from the City of Oakland. The traffic control permit
was submitted via email on February 9, 2018 and then again on March 12, 2018.
The traffic control permit was then submitted on April 4, 2018 in person. As of the
date of this letter, the City of Oakland has not responded and could not provide a
date for when the traffic control permit would be approved. The ACDEH
requested a report completion date of May 18, 2018. With that said, Arcadis is
requesting an 30-day extension due to the delays experienced from the City of
Oakland with a revised due date for the report of July 13, 2018.
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Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
April 19, 2018

CLOSING

Should you have any questions regarding this Site or require any additional information, feel free to
contact Arcadis. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
Arcadis U.S., Inc.

M

James M. Jacobse -G.
Certified Project Manager

JAMES MICHAEL
JACOBSEN
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